From: David Rosenbloom [mailto:drosenbloom@juno.com]
Sent: Monday, December 25, 2017 7:58 PM

To: *CI-StPaul_Waterlnquiries

Subject: Thanks for your prompt service on Christmas Eve

Our family wants to thank the intrepid crew who came out to the corner of Dora Lane and East Dora Court on the
evening of Christmas Eve and stayed into the early hours of Christmas morning, fixing a water main break. We certainly
appreciated your work and hope that you were able to spend some quality time with your families after making our lives
better.

David Rosenbloom
Annie Handford
Ethel Woestehoff

1560 Dora Lane
Saint Paul, MN 55106




From: Thomas O'Brien [mailto:tomob1948@mac.com]
Sent: Tuesday, December 26, 2017 9:15 AM

To: *CI-StPaul_WaterInquiries
Cc: Stephanie Summers
Subject: Thanks and kind words

There was a main break on Parkview Ave in St Paul on Christmas. They had to shut off the water at 6 PM. The
workers came to our house 1/2 hour before the shutoff to give us time to hoard some water, and they were all
done by 9 PM. Thanks for the quick work and for doing it in sub-zero temperatures on their holiday.

Peace,

Tom O'Brien
tomob1948@icloud.com

Sent from my iHeart




